Regency News

730 Maryland Rt. 3 South Gambrills, Maryland 21054 410-923-1200

Volume 14 / Issue 8



Employee of the Month

Kerry Durgadeen, Wellness Director was born and raised in Washington, DC. She has been employed at Regency Park for eight months. Kerry is the mother of two daughters ages 12 and 17 years old. She is a devoted mother and enjoys spending time with her family. She will be getting married in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico July of 2018. Kerry loves to travel and has fond memories of her visits to Jamaica, Trinidad, Arizona, Miami and various other destinations. Kerry states that her favorite destination was Jamaica where she became engaged. She has a number of leisure interests, including; watching horror movies and shopping, both online and at area stores. She utilizes some of her time devoted to a second career, working as a birth doula; supporting families through pregnancy and postpartum. She has assisted in two births and is currently supporting another client who is due in late August. When asked what future endeavors she had on her list, Kerry states she would like to go skydiving and purchase a home.





You Are Invited to Regency Park's

Annual Family Potluck

We look forward to you joining us along with your loved ones on

Friday, September 1st 5:00pm

Please RSVP by August 28th by calling or signing up at the front desk and let us know what dish you plan to bring.





Patriotic Pet Parade

History Alive!! Wednesday, August 16th @ 10:30am

Mary Ann Jung will present an interactive historical program highlighting the larger than life Amelia Earhart. Residents will have the opportunity to follow her amazing career in this energetic recounting of her life and achievements, not only as an aviator but photographer, teacher, truck driver and more...

Please join us for this informative program.



Ice Cream Cone Social